
Special  Interest  Satellite
Symposium Proposals
Submit your proposals for Special Interest Satellite Symposia

for IPVC 2024. Submission opens August 15, 2023!

The IPVS welcomes suggestions for special interest satellite
symposia  for  the  IPVC  2024  in  Edinburgh.  Following  the
deadline, there will be a review process and the Scientific
Committee will choose which sessions to include as part of the
scientific program.

The  2024  conference  theme  is  “Equitable,  Evidence-Based
Approaches  to  HPV  Disease”  and  through  workshops,  invited
lectures, and oral and poster sessions, the conference will
cover papillomavirus (PV)-related topics from basic science to
global health impact. We will be paying special attention to
HPV  prevention  and  control  in  populations  that  are  most
vulnerable to HPV disease worldwide, including those in Low-
and Middle-Income Countries.

The proposer of the satellite should ensure that proposed
chairs  and  speakers  should  be  agreeable  and  available  to
participate in principle although it should also be made clear
that, until review and assessment by the IPVC committee, no
proposals will be guaranteed a session given only a finite
number of slots are available.  Only the Proposer will receive
a notification on the results of his submission.

For more information and to submit your Proposal for a Special
Interest Satellite Symposium please click the link here.The
Organizers and the IPVS will not cover any registration fees,
accommodation  or  travel  expenses  for  Special  Satellite
Symposium Sessions’ Chairs and Speakers.

https://2024.ipvconference.org/special-interest-satellite-symposium-proposal/
https://2024.ipvconference.org/special-interest-satellite-symposium-proposal/
https://ipvconference.org/proposal-submission-guidelines/

